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Flu vaccinations will be 

given in school on 30th 

November.  Please 

complete your online 

Consent form. 

 

4th November 2021 

This week’s statement to live by: “I try to be just and fair”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

W/c 15th November is Anti-Bullying week.  

We will be having an ‘odd socks’ day on 

Monday 15th to raise awareness.     

Poppies will be sold in classes this week and 

next week.  If your child would like to buy 

one, please send them in with a donation.  

Selling days - 4th, 9th, and 11th November. 

Friday’s Act of Worship will be led 

by  

Liturgy Group 

Our next School Mass is on 

Thursday 11th November  

Year 2 Mass  

Foundation Stage Parents’ Evening will be on 

Thursday 11th November.  This will be a 

telephone call.  If you haven’t already done 

so, please book your appointment as soon as 

possible. If you have any difficulties, please 

contact the school office.   

Diary Dates 

 

Monday 8th November - Odd Socks Day for Anti-Bullying 

Thursday 11th November - Year 2 Mass, FS Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 18th November - Non-uniform day for World Youth Fund 

Friday 19th November - Teacher Training Day - School Closed 

 

A reminder that Friday 19th November is a 

Teacher training day and school will be 

closed to pupils.  There will be no work set 

as it is a planned training day.  

Last week’s  House Cup 

winner St . Bernadette 

 

A reminder that the deadline for applying 

for a Primary School place for next year is 

15th January 2022.  

www.leicestershire.gov.uk/school-

admissions 
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 PTFA  

 

Thank you to everyone who has purchased Autumn Raffle Tickets.  If you are a winner, 

we hope you enjoy your prize!  

 

 

For information about our PTFA please email stpetershinckleypta@googlemail.com, find 

us on facebook @stpetersschoolpta or speak to Amy McDonald in the playground. 

Last week’s Star of the Week Awards  

Year 6 - Xawier for excellent concentration in his work with Mrs Barker. 

Year 5 - Bruna for always persevering with her learning. 

Year 4 – Dominic for his wonderful imagination when describing a setting using similes. 

Year 3 – Flynn for super concentration and resilience in Literacy. 

Year 2 – Dawid for perseverance with phonics and greater independence in all his work. 

Year 1 – Nicholas for sentence writing about Rosa Parks.  


